
 

Notice 
 

Sub: Extension of the Date of 
Application for Financial Assistance 

 

This is for information for all 
registered students of Autumn ‘25 
that the date of application for 
financial assistance, based on GPA 
of Spring ’25 has been extended up 
to 06th October ’25. 
  

You are advised to apply online 
clicking link portal.iiuc.ac.bd/login within 
the extended date.  

 
Director 

International Affairs & Student Welfare Division 
(IASWD) 

International Islamic University Chittagong 

 
 

http://www.iiuc.ac.bd/login

